WI  HEALTH  CHECK – How is your WI doing?
	CONSIDERATION
	IN PLACE
	NOTES

	When a speaker represents a charity, cheques are made payable to the speaker [not the charity]


	
	This is because we are an educational charity not a fund-raising charity

	The  monthly meeting is advertised  every month – locally, Facebook, email, newsletter, twitter, website


	
	How will people know if you do not tell them your WI is there?

	 Committee members have been asked if they would like to observe at a WIST meeting at County House


	
	

	The monthly record of the meeting is short and to the point. 


	
	The monthly record is not an official document. It is your history and reflects how members’ money is used.

	Every member receives at least 2 copies of the programme so that they can give them out  to anyone interested

	
	This is one of your best advertising tools. Leave them around.

	Your new members attended the New Members Evening

	
	If you missed out, one can be arranged for you or a group of WIs

	All members have been asked, and a record kept, as to whether they wish their photo to be taken and used.

	
	

	Archives 

a) There is a list of everything the WI owns

b)  All photos, cuttings etc. have names and dates and places, or are discarded


	
	

	Members have given their recorded permission for their email to be used

	
	

	Every member has a name badge which they wear with pride

	
	A fun evening could be had making them, or there are some lovely ones to buy.

	Your WI has entered the Sheila Norris Rose Bowl competition

	
	This is an annual event open to all Nottinghamshire WIs

	Parties are “Faith Suppers”. Members are not asked to pay towards a party on a meeting night or funds used.

	
	

	The Treasurer attended the Treasurer’s Workshop

	
	WI Officers’ training is arranged on a regular basis

	The MCS Rep has checked that all new members have been entered and that the names of the officers are correct.

	
	Cannot stress how important this is.


